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Immigration Act to be recast (1/36/20)

Announced at the meeting of state secretaries on 2 July 2020, the proposed recast Immigration Act brings
many important changes, in particular to procedures for taking out visas and temporary residence permits.
Although the Cabinet of Ministers has yet to debate all the proposals, it is advisable to be aware of the
amendments and their implications. This article explores five key changes applicable after 3 May 2021,
when the recast Immigration Act is to come into force.
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